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Last Cultural Week celebrations at Oakwood! 
 

 
 

Today Oakwood was transformed into an 
International feast full of exciting flavours from 
around the world!  The children came dressed up in 
colourful international costumes and each brought 
20 bite size treats from the country that they were 
representing.  With flags decorating the Oakwood 
playground, the children tucked into the delicious 
sweet, savoury, sour, bitter and salty foods.  They 
were encouraged to eat to their hearts content and 
maybe try some new things too!  Thank you to all 
the parents who contributed plates of food towards 
our exciting morning ï it really was an amazing 
experience for the children.   



     
 

    
 

  
 

    



    
 

    
 

 
 


